The Kathleen Sutton Fund would like to send a well-deserved “Congratulations on 75 years of a
positive effect on the community, to the Soroptimist International of Sequim” as of May
202211”

The Soroptimist International of Sequim has supported the Kathleen Sutton Fund (KSF) since
2016, with both monetary donations and a large volunteer support. This is priceless, for KSF to
continue to reach women in need of assistance.

With its global mission as a volunteer organization that provides women and girls access to the
education and training, they need to achieve economic empowerment, along with providing
women and girls the resources and opportunities to reach their full potential and live their
dreams, it aligns with the Kathleen Sutton Fund to reach out to the community.

The Kathleen Sutton Fund, which reimburses transportation costs to women undergoing
treatment for cancer living in Clallam, Jefferson, Kitsap, and Mason Counties, has hugely
benefitted from its alignment of mission, with the Soroptimist International of Sequim.

In 2021 KSF assisted 168 women with $122,475, and specifically 11 women from Sequim
received $10,946 to reach their cancer treatment, with the support of Soroptimist International
of Sequim.

You help make difference.

A Sincere Thank you!

The Board of Directors of the Kathleen Sutton Fund, the Community, and each women
receiving reimbursement to reach their cancer treatment.



